## Early Bird Learning Center

#### School Board Communications

November 2013



# October

October 15 - Little Ceaser's Pizza Kits fundraiser - the parents and students did a wonderful job selling items. We were thrilled with the profit made. Mrs. Larman's class sold the most items and received a pizza party and enjoyed chocolate chip cookies too.

October 28-Nov 1- Parent Conferences were held

October 30 - Pre-K, Toddlers and Infants participated in our Character Parade lead by our very own <u>Pinkalicous</u>...Jennifer Hazen. The infants dressed up as firemen and the Bye-Bye Buggy was transformed into a fire truck for <u>Corduroy goes to the Fire Station</u>. The toddlers dressed up in their Halloween costumes with Ms. Shanna as Clifford and Ms. Grace as Emily Elizabeth from <u>Clifford's Halloween</u>. The Pre-K classes represented several different books. Miss Howard's class did <u>Arthur's Halloween</u>. Mrs. Larman's class represented the book <u>The Gum Chewing Rattler</u>. They were adorable in their black retro glasses and their bubble gum balloons. Mickey Mouse and Minnie Mouse came to visit via Mrs. Whitfield's class with <u>Mickey Mouse's Birthday Party</u>. Ms. Johnson's class had beautifully painted t-shirts for <u>The Crayon Box that Talked</u>. Miss Tina and Mrs. Wright got into the action as well with <u>If you Give a Mouse a Cookie</u> and <u>If you Give a Cat a</u> Cupcake. Everyone looked super cute and had a great time.

October 31<sup>st</sup> - Halloween parties - we had a spooky, fun time. Many students received Boo Grams made by the FCCLA at the High School.

### November

November - Theme for the month - Being Thankful

November 15th - Picture Day - Don Painter Photography took everyone's picture to go into the Early Bird yearbook. The teachers and students wore their best smiles.

November 21/22 - We will be having a delicious Thanksgiving feast in all of our classes. YUM!!



#### December

December 4<sup>th</sup> - Mom's on Main is catering a luncheon for our teachers. Can't wait to try the soups and salads they are bringing over.

December 16th - 20th - Happy Holidays Week at Early Bird



Quote for the day:

"Children must be taught how to think, not what to think"

Margaret Mead